From: Paul Enns

To: Rob WHEELER

Cc: Adriana Snashall; Jerri Abebe; Kevin Barata; Peg Peters
Subject: Re: Run For Water - May 26, 2018

Date: March-20-18 10:58:06 AM

Thank you for confirming.
I have cc’d Adriana Snashall (FVRD) for her information.
Much appreciated,

Paul Enns
Run for Water Trail Race

On Tue, Mar 20, 2018 at 9:26 AM Rob WHEELER <rob.wheeler@rcmp-qrc.gc.ca>
wrote:
Hello Paul,

I understand that the Run for Water is hosting their 3rd annual Trail Race on
Sumas Mountain on May 26, 2018 and that for your Special Events Permit for the
FVRD, you require that the RCMP be made aware of the event. The Sumas
Mountian Park is under the jurisdiction of the Abbotsford police Department and
any calls for police service there would be handled by the APD. | have reviewed
their Special Events Assessment and | concur that there are no (RCMP) police
concerns with this event.

If you require anything further, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.
Regards,
Rob

Sgt. Rob Wheeler

Ops Support NCO

Mission RCMP Detachment

7171 Oliver Street

Mission, BC, V2V 6H2

Telephone: (604) 826-7161

Fax: (604) 820-3548

Email: Rob.Wheeler@rcmp-grc.qgc.ca

Paul Enns
Run for Water Trail Race Director
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